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Shivaji University, Kolhapur 

Internal Quality Assurance Cell (IQAC) 

Action Taken Report 

Date of IQAC Meeting: December 15, 2018 

  

Sr. 

No. 

Agenda item Resolution Action Taken 

1. QS BRICS University 
Rankings and QS 
India University 
Rankings 

IQAC noted the 
achievements 
regarding QS BRICS 
University Rankings 
and QS India 
University Rankings 

-- 

2. Finalization of AQAR 
2017-18 

AQAR 2017-18 be 
finalized 

Approval of Hon. Vice-
Chancellor on behalf of 
the Management Council 
was taken by IQAC in 
order to submit the AQAR 
2017-18 before  31st 
December, 2018. 

3. Review of compilation 
of NAAC related data 
from the Departments 

IQAC noted the 
process along with 
short falls and gaps in 
the data collection 

The Departments non 
complying with the same 
were informed to submit 
the data. 

4. Information regarding 
NIRF Data 2019 

IQAC noted the data 
submitted to NIRF for 
the year 2019 

--- 

5. Student Centric 
Teaching-Learning 
Methods 

To take corrective 
measures in view of 
the report of the 
Teaching-Learning 
Task Force 

Prof. (Mrs.) P.S. 
Patankar, Head, 
Department of Education 
was informed to mentor 
the said departments 
where corrective 
measures are required 
and the work is in 
progress. 

6. Presentation of Head 
of departments 

Department HoDs to 
present the 
achievements of their 
departments on the 
lines of quality metrics 
of NAAC 

Presentations scheduled 
by IQAC on 26th and 27th 
of December 
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